ltem #6.1

PFC2018-0196

ATTACHMENT 2
Office of the Executive Director

= Housing Operalions
M Seniors and Housing 3° Floor, 44 Capltal Soulevard

10044 - 108 Street
Edmonton, Alberta T5) 556

wvv.senions-housing alberta.ce

March 14, 2018

Ms. Arlene Adamson, CAO
Silvera for Seniors
804-7015 Macleod Trail SW
Calgary, Alberta T2H 2K6

Dear Arlene:

RE: Silvera for Seniors Operational Deficit Funding

We want to advise you that operational deficit funding amounting to $1.365 million
in support of the lodge program has been approved by the Minister for 2018.

The operational deficit funding is in addition to the forecasted Lodge Assistance
Program (LAP) funding of $3.27 million for 2018. It is important to note that the
operational deficit funding of $1.365 Million has not been forecasted for 2019.

| understand that the Department, the City of Calgary, and Silvera for Seniors
have had success in developing a collaborative plan to move forward and a
resolution is forthcoming. The department is supportive of these collaborative
discussions and looks forward to a positive outcome.

We hope this increased funding for 2018 will help with operating costs for the 780
seniors’ lodge accommodations within your portfolio.

Singerely,

Dean Lussier
Executive Director, Housing Operations

Seniors and Housing

cc: Brenda Matthews, Housing Advisor, Seniors and Housing
cc: Teresa Goldstein, Manager, Affordable Housing, the City of Calgary





